
 

 
 

14 February 2024 
 

Our Ref: FOI 290 
 
Request 
 
We received your request on 5 February 2024 for the following information: 
 

Supply under the Freedom of Information Act a list of departments in the Housing 
Executive where Level 7 vacancies are expected to arise in the next 6 months. 
 

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 
 
Our response 
 
I have been advised by our HR Manager, Resourcing and Employee Services that an annual 
Workforce Plan is prepared in consultation with each Directorate to create a framework of 
potential resourcing activity.  The Workforce Plan outlines 14 projected Level 7 roles to be 
recruited before 31st March 2024 across a range of departments including Housing, Asset 
Management, Regional Services, Finance, IT and Corporate Services. The Workforce Plan 
will then be refreshed to capture planned recruitment from 1st April 2024 until 31st March 
2025.   
 
The implementation of resourcing exercises and posts to be recruited is determined by a 
number of factors including budgetary constraints, employee turnover and departmental 
restructuring therefore the exact number or nature of posts cannot be provided. 
 
This concludes our response. 
 
  
  




